
Dear Editor,  

 

We have published in several English Language medical journals in the past. We don’t know the process 

for a ‘Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate’. 

Please inform us about the process if you think that this is necessary.  

I am sorry for any inconvenience this may cause to you.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ioannis Siasios, MD, MSC 

Aggeliki Fotiadou, MD 

Yulia Rud, MD 


